
 

 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Papplewick Lane, Hucknall) 

(Prohibition of Waiting) Traffic Regulation Order 2020 (4241) 

 

Statement of Reasons 

 

Nottinghamshire County Council have received complaints regarding obstructive parking 
along Papplewick Lane. 
 
New double yellow lines will be introduced to remove obstructive parking, which is adversely 
affecting the safe and efficient operation of the highway. 
 


